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September 17, 2008

Rhonda Powell, Charities Registrar
Charitable Activities Section
Department of Justice 

1515 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 140
Portland, OR  97201
Re:
Registration

Dear Rhonda,

In follow up to your letter dated March 21, 2008, and our recent telephone conversation, I am forwarding along with this letter a copy of the non-profit corporation acknowledgement provided by the Secretary of State’s office to The   Dreaming Zebra Foundation.

I understand that the other documents required to process registration of our charity corporation with your office are already on file,  from our original application prior to incorporation; however please let me know if you require additional information. 

Sincerely,

Dawne Camera
Attachments:
(1)  Articles of Nonprofit Incorporaiton
5331 SW Macadam Ave., Ste 258-522, Portland  OR  97239

